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Sent by email 

24th September 2019 
 

Dear Cllr Caliskan, 
 
I was delighted to receive your letter regarding the development proposals for the Joyce Avenue and Snells 
Park area.  
 
The rental arrangements that you outlined will be attractive to our staff and will be a great help in our 
recruitment and retention efforts. We would be keen to work with you to ring-fence affordable privately 
rented homes within some of the regeneration developments. 
 
We are confident that there is significant demand for these homes and would be pleased to work with you 
and colleagues to plan the next steps.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Maria Kane  
Chief Executive
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